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DEPUTY SHERIFF AND K9 PARTNER TAKEN TO HOSPITAL AFTER 
MOTOR VEHICLE COLISION  

 
HONOLULU – A Deputy Sheriff with the Sheriff Division K9 Unit was involved in a motor 
vehicle collision with his State vehicle this morning.  Preliminary indications are that his 
vehicle was rear-ended. The Deputy was transported by ambulance to a nearby 
hospital.  Another K9 Deputy is recovering the canine from the accident site.  At this 
time the conditions of the Deputy, his canine partner are unknown.  
 
The Sheriff Division is working on having the vehicle towed.  Accident reports are being 
worked on through the Sheriff Division. Honolulu Police are also investigating the 
accident. 
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